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Offspring are very much,
but not exactly, like
their parents and like
one another.

The information passed
from parents to
offspring is coded in
DNA molecules, long
chains linking just four
kinds of smaller
molecules, whose precise
sequence encodes genetic
information.

All kinds of animals
have offspring, usually
with two parents
involved.

In organisms that have
two sexes, typically
half of the genes come
from each parent.

As successive
generations of an
embryo's cells form by
division, small
differences in their
immediate environments
cause them to develop
slightly differently, by
activating or
inactivating different
parts of the DNA

In some kinds of
organisms, all the genes
come from a single
parent.

For offspring to
resemble their parents,
there must be a reliable
way to transfer
information from one
generation to the next.

Some likenesses between
children and parents are
inherited. Other
likenesses are learned.

Heritable
characteristics can
include details of
biochemistry and
anatomical features that
are ultimately produced
in the development of
the organism. By
biochemical or
anatomical means,
heritable

Heritable
characteristics can be
observed at molecular
and whole-organism
levels-in structure,
chemistry, or behavior.

Cells repeatedly divide
to make more cells for
growth and repair.

The genetic information
encoded in DNA molecules
is virtually the same
for all life forms.

The fertilized egg cell,
carrying genetic
information from each
parent, multiplies to
form the complete
organism.

In sexual reproduction,
a single specialized
cell from a female
merges with a
specialized cell from a
male.

The same genetic
information is copied in
each cell of the new
organism.

DNA molecules are long
chains linking just four
kinds of smaller
molecules, whose precise
sequence encodes genetic
information.

Following fertilization,
cell division produces a
small cluster of cells
that then differentiate
by appearance and
function to form the
basic tissues of an
embryo.


